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Eric Cooper

From: CHRIS NADLER <cnadler@cnadlerlaw.com>
Sent: Monday, March 4, 2019 10:14 AM
To: Schwartz, Tom; Oyler, Charles; Staychock, Ryan; Blazey, Karen; Humes, Gary; Cooper, 

Eric; 'Lance 'Brabant'
Subject: Fwd: RG&E Town of Canandaigua Proposal

FYI  

Chris 

LAW OFFICES OF 

CHRISTIAN M NADLER 

9 Mima Circle 

Fairport, NY 14450 

Phone # 585-315-4767 

 

From: Joshua Silver <jas@themurraylawfirm.com> 

Sent: Friday, March 1, 2019 4:25 PM 

To: cnadler@cnadlerlaw.com 

Subject: RG&E Town of Canandaigua Proposal 

  

Christian, 

  

Thank you for taking the time to speak with me on the phone a moment ago.  As we discussed, I have recently been 

assigned the task of responding to your letter dated January 23, which incorporates comments from the Planning Board 

dated January 7, 2019.  I have spoken to RG&E’s lead telecommunications engineer, Pete Stritzinger, and he is in the 

process of preparing a full response to the questions set forth in your letter and by the Planning Board that relate to the 

scope of RG&E’s network.  I’ll be able to send you our response by email on March 4, however, we may need some 

additional time to fully dig into some of the more technical questions raised by the board.  In any event, Pete will appear 

at the next Planning Board meeting and be prepared to answer any questions in person.   

  

Regards, 
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Joshua A. Silver, Esq. 

10 Maxwell Drive, Suite 100, Clifton Park, New York 12065 

• Phone: (518) 688-0755  • Fax:  (518) 688-0297 

• E-mail:  jas@themurraylawfirm.com 

The information contained in this communication and any attached file is intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above and may contain 

information that is privileged and/or confidential.  If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, 

distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by return 

e-mail or telephone, and delete the original message and any copy of it from your computer system.  Further, this Firm accepts no responsibility for any loss or 

damage from the use of this message and/or any attachments, including damage from virus.  Thank you. 
  


